
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Scripture of the week:  
“Which of these three, do you think, proved to be a neighbour to 
the man who fell among the robbers?” He said, “The one who showed him mercy.” And Jesus said to him, “You go, 
and do likewise. ”Luke 10:36-37 
 
Year 6 production Mary Poppins Wednesday 9th     
Year 6’s performed of Mary Poppins was wonderful. All the cast worked so hard to produce a fantastic play which 
really showed off all the year’s skills and characters. You did yourselves and us proud. Thank you to Mr Hodder and 
Mrs Copsey for all their hard work too.  
 
Summer disco 
Thank you to everyone who came and danced their socks off. 
Everyone had a great time. Thanks to the parent volunteers who 
made it possible.  
 
Enterprise and Summer fair 
Thank you to all the classes and to you all for coming to support our Summer Fair. It was a wonderful event with 

children loving selling their homemade items. We will announce the winners of the class that were the most 

entrepirising next week.  Thank you to those parents and carers who helped the PTA too. The year group who win 

the movie afternoon treat will also be announced next week.  

 
SUMMER COUNTDWON _ LAST WEEK OF SUMMER TERM 
 
Year 6 Leavers’ Mass of Thanksgiving – Monday 14th July at 6:00pm in the Cathedral 
Families of all our Year 6 leavers are invited to join us for our Mass of Thanksgiving in the Cathedral on Monday 14th 
July at 6:00pm. It is expected that all Year 6 pupils and their families will attend this special time of prayer. 
 
Music Performance – All classes – Tuesday 15th July at 9:15am in the school hall 
Parents and carers are invited to join us for our celebration of music when each class will perform something they 
have been working on in music this year. Please come to the hall via the front door after the morning drop off. 
 
Reports 

All the children will get their reports on Wednesday. In them will be any results the children have had and 

attendance. If you have any questions, please let the class teacher know. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Punctuality and Attendance Weekly 

Reception- 93% 
Year 1-  91% 
Year 2-95% 
Year 3-95% 
Year 4-95% 
Year 5-95% 
Year 6-96% 
Whole school so far-94% 
Be in the line for quarter to nine!! 
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Stars of the Week 

Rec- Ariana 

Year 1-Sofia 

Year 2-Astrid 

Year 3-Hallie 

Year 4-Max 

Year 5- Layla 

Year 6-Kyle 

 



End of Year Mass of Thanksgiving – Thursday 17th July at 9:15am in the Cathedral 
Everyone is invited to join us in celebrating the end of the school year with our Mass of Thanksgiving in the Cathedral 
at 9:15am on Thursday 17th July. We hope many of you will be able to join us in making this a special celebration of 
all we have done together this year. 
 
Break The Rules Day Thursday July  

All children can participate in our Break the Rules Day on Thursday, a form will be sent home and you can tick which 

rules they would like to break.  Send the money into school in an envelope and help raise money for the PTA.  

 
Reflection on the Gospel 
Please find reflections and activities on the coming Sunday’s Gospel on the link below – you may wish to share it 
with your child(ren): https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/good-news?pid=MTA101634&v=163.4 
 
Reminders 
Water bottles 
Over the summer holidays if you are buying water bottles for school please only buy ones with a sports cap. Children 
should not bring in a cup with a straw attached or a huge water bottle. We would encourage children to have a 
school water bottle.  Water bottles are sold in the office for £2.  
 
School shoes 
 
Black shoes and plain black leather trainers are required with no visible logos, detail or coloured soles. Children 
should only have laced footwear if they can tie them independently. We strongly recommend that children in 
Reception, Y1 and Y2, and those who cannot tie laces, buy Velcro.  
 
All footwear should be suitable for physical activity at playtimes - boots, high heeled shoes and slippers/ballet pumps 
are not. From September, children will be asked to change into pumps if they are not wearing appropriate footwear 
which complies. 

 
 

Dates  - Some of these may change due to circumstances in school. 

14th July – Leavers’ Mass for Year 6 at 6pm  

15th July – Music performance 9.15am 

16th July – ‘Moving up morning’ when children meet new teacher 

                   Reports out to parents 

17th July – Break the rules day 

18th July – School finishes at 1.30pm 

Finish school for the summer holidays and final farewell to Y6 at 1.30pm 

 


